
To: Telkwa Mt VRAMG Date:

File:

June 12, 2002

Re: June 12 meeting

Hi everyone

My apologies for being late to the meeting. I had somehow gotten 8:00PM into my head.

Dina and Darryl were still there so we had a meeting and resolved some major access
issues. (HAHA).

Anyhow, I thought I would forward you the Telemetry info by fax for you to look at. The
collared caribou basically started to move and split up on May 28. They started to
disperse both to open patches in the alpine as well as down below the snow line. By the
June 11th flight at least one collared animal was down to the Meat Cache and east of
Mooseskin Johnny LK.

I hope to do a calf census flight within the next week.

I am also sending along a draft of the last meeting’s minutes. Please take alook at them
and see if anything was missed or needs clarification. If I do not hear back from you by
the 21st I will assume that the minutes are accepted.

I have also included a press release that indicates the “Species at Risk” legislation was
passed by Ottawa yesterday. I am still not quite sure how this will impact us but it no
doubt will have some influence.

For those of you that did not get a copy of the telemetry schedule I have included that
as well.

Once again sorry for being late, I would be interested in hearing the club reports.

Cheers

George


